MEMO
To:

Parents

From:
Mrs. Robinson and Mr. Williston

Date:

October 3, 2013
1. Lockdown

We had a surprise practice lock down at Saint Andrew’s Elementary today.  Everything went really well.  Please follow the following guidelines at all times when dropping off a student.

When dropping off a student in case of a lock down:

· During a lock down, all lights are off in offices and classrooms.

· All classroom and office doors will be locked.

· All students, teachers and office staff will not be visible as they are away from windows and doors.

· When returning your child to the school and you sense a lock down – please, leave immediately with your child and call the school.  If police are present, leave the school grounds.
